
	
  
	
  

 
 

 

 
Lunch Bunch 

 

St. Paul of the Cross School’s Lunch Bunch program is offered to our Preschool and 
Prekindergarten half-day students. This program was created to give parents a chance to 
get one more errand done before pick up. 

Lunch Bunch is from 11:30am-12:30pm every school day during the school year, except 
for 11:30am dismissal days. The students bring their own lunches and drinks and enjoy 
lunchtime with their buddies. After they finish their lunch, students are given the 
opportunity to work on special activities.  

Lunch Bunch starts in August and ends in June. Parents pay on a monthly basis. The 
cost of Lunch Bunch is $10 per day. Parents are asked to sign up and pay in advance for 
the upcoming month. 

If you have any questions about Lunch Bunch please contact Kelly Spanos at 
kspanos@spc-school.net 
 
 
Thank you,  

Kelly Spanos 

 


